

## FW: February meeting

1 message

## Mike & Clare Kininmonth <warm\_sand@xtra.co.nz>

Sat, Jan 22, 2022 at 2:29 PM

To: Esme Palliser <gandepalliser@gmail.com>, Bruno Lemke <bruno.lemke@xtra.co.nz>, Wayne Chisnall <wchisnall@gmail.com>, Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, Anne-Marie Beeler <chris.gintrap@gmail.com>, Mike Kininmonth <warm\_sand@xtra.co.nz>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Lou Gallagher <lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com>, Robert Wilson <robt\_wilson@hotmail.com>, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Hello.

Can we please include this request into Tuesdays meeting?

Essentially Maeve has asked to provide a presentation on her project "Bee'n the light"

She will require an overhead projector.

Regards

Mike K

From: Maeve Allen [mailto:are.u.beehaven@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, 22 January 2022 11:53 am

To: Mike & Clare Kininmonth <warm\_sand@xtra.co.nz>

Subject: February meeting

Hi Mike, hope you had a wonderful New Years night & the beginning of 2022 is treating you well.

Just checking that I have a 15 minutes slot at the February meeting please?

I have Trevor Marshall coming to view and talk with me this coming week, so all fingers and toes crossed.

Kindest Regards Maeve

BEE HAVEN

Sculptural Garden

0274 762 461

are.u.beehaven@gmail.com